Dear David,

I am writing this letter to you to let you know that we were very pleased with the painting of the exterior of our house. I can't believe how modern it has made the house and we have had so many comments from family and friends as to how good it looks.

It was so nice to have tradesmen that were punctual, polite and courteous such as yourself, Scott, Ashley and Brendan.

You were happy to spend extra time with us choosing the right colour and all the little extras you did for us were a bonus, for example: The rubbish bins were brought in off the street once the rubbish truck had emptied them on more than one occasion (which made the kids happy because they would have had to do them.). Extra coats of deck polish were applied (free of charge) because the first two coats did not give you the finish that you were happy with. Holding the door open while I brought the shopping in from the car was also very helpful. At the completion of the job even our plants and table in our courtyard were placed back in their appropriate spots.

At the end of each day everything was left very clean and tidy.

I can highly recommend your services to anybody that requires painting, and when we are ready to paint the interior of our house you will be the painter we will be calling.

Kind Regards,

Karen & Tony Jewell Eltham North